Stateline 4-H Club
February 2023

It's time for members to have a little fun! Stateline 4-H members Callen Corr,
Breckyn Hiltner & Keagan McMurray went to Manhattan, KS to cheer on the Lady
Wildcats at 4-H Day with the Lady Cats! Game didn’t go in favor of the Lady Cats but
the members had a great day. Now it is time to work on his or hers speaking skills for
County Club Days! Cort Blunk gave a project talk and received a Top Blue. Callen Corr
gave a demonstration and a reading receiving Top Blue on both. Breckyn Hitiner gave a
project talk and received an Alternate Top Blue. Keagan McMurray gave a project talk
and received an Alternate Top Blue. Tanith Erikson gave a public speaking talk and
received a Top Blue. All Top Blue winners will advance on to Regional Club Days held
in Medicine Lodge, KS on March 18, 2023. We held our monthly meeting on February
19, 2023 at 5pm. In new business, we discussed county fair theme ideas and
community service ideas as well. We have voted to hide eggs at the Annual Hardtner
Easter Egg Hunt and do an “Egg Your Yard” fundraiser. Keagan McMurray gave a
breeding beef project talk and several announcements were made. Our next meeting
will be March 19, 2023 at 5pm. Members Bryce Duvall, Callen Corr & Keagan
McMurray attended a meat judging clinic at OSU on February 21, 2023. We had four
members attend and complete the YQCA workshop. Members were Brayden Duvall,
Bryce Duvall, Callen Corr and Breckyn Hiltner. A big thank you to Justin Goodno for
instructing the workshop! Good luck to all members going on the Regional Club Days!
Stay well, stay safe and 4-H on!

Sincerely,

Callen Corr
Stateline 4-H Reporter




